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NOTIFICATION 
 

This is for the information of all concerned BPT 4th Year students whose result of   
BPT 3rd year examination has been declared on 27.03.2024 and who are eligible for appearing in 
the upcoming BPT 4th year examination, they may submit their examination forms through 
offline modality from 01.04.2024 to 04.04.2024 without late fees in the office of Controller of 
Examinations in any case by 04.04.2024 failing which they will not be allowed to appear in the 
examination. 
Note:- The students are instructed to check the University website i.e. www.uhsr.ac.in regularly for any change/ update.                           Sd/-   

 Dated: 01.04.2024              CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS    
  


